



STATE OF  
COLORADO

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

---

## Request to extend the decision date for the Patty's Pit (File No. M1998-103from October 22 until November 5, 2018

---

bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>  
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>  
Cc: Dave Stone <DStone@townoflimon.com>

Fri, Oct 12, 2018 at 9:02 AM

By this email, the Town of Limon request the decision date for File No, M1998-103 (Patty's Pit) be extended from October 22 until November 5, 2018. The reason for the extension is to secure an engineering evaluation for the Geneva fence and the CenturyLink cable. We have not been able to get either party to notarize the structure agreement and the no impact letter from Centurylink.

Thanks

Sent from [Mail](#) for Windows 10